"It was good to have someone who, I feel, listened to my concerns"

Stanbridge Primary School
Stanbridge Road
Downend
Bristol
BS16 6AL
01454 862000

Contact

Find us outside our key stages every Monday morning before school or make an appointment through the office.

Or email us:

EYFS:

louise.winterson@southglos.gov.uk

KS1:

jan.evershed@southglos.gov.uk

KS2:

sue.sheath@southglos.gov.uk

Parent Link





Parent Link is here to:

- Provide parent support and information.
- Signpost to other agencies such as School Nurse, Parent support organisations.
- Attend informal coffee mornings and PIP meetings.
- Listen to any concerns or issues that may have an impact on your child's learning or development and well-being.

Sue, Jan and Louise:

- Have wealth of experience in education in a Primary setting. Jan and Louise both have seen their children successfully through Stanbridge
- We all have teenage children and are very aware of the challenges of parenting.
- We have all attended the



Please feel free to approach us if you'd like to make an appointment or just for a friendly word. We are here to provide help and support in any way we can.